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Compli vs. Snapflow

Keith Ketterling and Josh Ross represented a software developer in a contract dispute with a “platform as a service” provider over the failure to provide services as
promised, resulting in delayed development of a critical software package. Shortly after filing suit, the defendant agreed to settle on terms favorable to the firm's
client.
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